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****TRAFFIC ALERT**** 

Beginning Monday, June 17, 2024, installation of a new 16” water main will begin on 

Substation Road between Laurel Road and Center Road. Traffic will be reduced to 1 lane only 

from approximately 7am till 5pm Monday through Friday. Work will begin just north of Laurel 

and continue north until Center Road. IT IS ADVISABLE TO AVOID THIS AREA DURING THE 

LANE RESTRICTION TIMES.  Detours using Laurel Road, Grafton Road, Center Road and Pearl 

Road are depicted below. If you have questions regarding this project, the project is being 

coordinated by the Medina County Sanitary Engineer’s Office. They can be reached at 

(330)723-9585. The Brunswick Hills Twp. Board of Trustees will provide continual updates as 

information is received.  
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